
 

    TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 

         BRANCH 270 COLDWATER 
 

 
Effective Tuesday March 17, 2020, Royal Canadian 
Legion Branch 270 Coldwater is closed until further 
notice in response to the Coronavirus COVID-19 
pandemic.  Although this will cause inconveniences to many, 
our primary concern remains the health and safety of our 
members, patrons, and surrounding community. 
 
All events and activities that were scheduled to take place at 
this branch location are thereby cancelled, or postponed 
indefinitely.  Check with events coordinators. 
 
These measures are consistent with recommendations from 
Health Canada and the Ontario Chief Medical Officer. They 
will be reviewed periodically as the situation evolves. 
 
Note that The 270 Bistro will remain open for take-out orders 
through the take-out window.  Orders may be placed by 
calling or texting (705) 955-2704. 
 
We remind everyone that the best way to avoid catching and 
spreading the virus is to wash your hands frequently with 
soap, and practise social distancing by staying home whenever 
possible.  Stay safe! 
 
 
The Executive 
Branch 270 Coldwater 


